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September 2, 2011

Stephen R. Hall

Rates and Regulatory Services Manager
Public Service of New Hampshire

P. O. Box 330

Manchester, NH 03105-0330

Re:  DE 11-174, Public Service of New Hampshire
Tariff Revisions Re: Interval Data Access Service

Dear Mr. Hall:

On August 3, 2011, you filed on behalf of Public Service of New Hampshire
(PSNH) revised tariff pages changing the Terms and Conditions for Suppliers with
respect to its Interval Data Access Service. The proposed tariff revisions would allow
suppliers the option of paying for the service at an annual rate of $300.00 in lieu of
paying for the service on a monthly basis. You noted in your request that this option
would be administratively more efficient for PSNH as processing bills would be on an
annual basis instead of monthly. Likewise, suppliers would benefit from the option as
they could chose to pay their bill only once per year instead of twelve times.

On August 15, 2011 Staff filed its recommendation noting that the proposed tariff
revisions would not result in additional revenues to PSNH inasmuch as the monthly fee is
$25.00. In addition, the billing method would be at the option of the supplier.
Consequently, Staff recommended that the Commission approve PSNH’ proposal to
change the Terms and Conditions for Suppliers.

Based on Staff’s review and recommendation, the Commission has granted
PSNH'’s request to approve the tariff changes to the Terms and Conditions for Internal
Data Access Service. Accordingly, NHPUC No. 8, First Revised Page 33, is approved
effective September 2, 2011.

Sincerely,

Lia 1\*(‘ ler. &

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director



